
 

 

CAMPUS NOTIFICATIONS: 
CONSTRUCTION IN PROCESS 

 

RESTRIPING STATE UNIVERSITY DRIVE NEAR TSCHANNEN: AUGUST 2022  

Starting 8/18/22, restriping work will be occurring on State University Drive, near the Tschannen Science Complex. The 
work will end on Friday 8/26/22. During that time, the road will remain open for through traffic. For details, please see 
attached map. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Facilities Customer Service at 916.278.6242 

 during regular business hours: Monday-Friday, 8am- 4pm. 


